Dear Parents/Carers, 13/12/22

Thank you to all those who provided feedback on our proposals to make some small changes to the school day.

We have reviewed the responses carefully and spoken to all parents who had queries or concerns. We were also very pleased to hear from those parents who were very happy with the proposed changes.

Following this review, I can confirm that we will bring in the changes when we return after the holidays on Wednesday 4 January 2023.

Our new school day from January 2023 is as follows: -

- Monday to Friday Classroom doors will open at 8.40, (8.45 for AM Nursery or 12.15 for PM Nursery)
- Monday to Friday Lessons will start at 8.45.
- Monday to Friday lessons will end at 3.10, (11.45 for AM Nursery or 3.15 for PM Nursery)

We would also like to let you know that Breakfast Club runs from 7.45 each school day as normal. The afterschool club will run as normal on Tuesdays/Wednesdays and Thursdays until 5.30. Please contact info@ggpa.org.uk if you would like more information or to enquire about a place for your child.

Thank you for your continued support and we wish you all a very happy holiday,

Mrs Donna Brown

Associate Executive Principal

On behalf of All of the Greengate's Team